
Good evening, 
 
The Executive Board is seeking volunteers to help with our Membership Drive next 
month, and other activities throughout the year. Specifically, we are in need of 
chairpersons for Membership and Public Relations. The Membership Chair will take the 
lead on collecting and organizing membership forms and dues. S/he will also form a 
committee of volunteers to attend school events throughout the year, signing up new 
members. The PR Chair will serve as a liaison between the Association, the 
membership and the community, and will actively publicize events and activities. For 
these two positions, volunteers who live in the WNY area are preferred. If you are 
interested, please contact the Association president Ed Kent at obx227@yahoo.com, or 
direct message him through the Association's Facebook page.  
 
We are excited to finally be official, so that we may accept dues and donations. Please 
stay tuned for details on our Membership Drive during the month of September, 
culminating with an on-site membership tent at the Homecoming football game on 
September 30th. In the meantime, if you would like to make a donation, please contact 
vice president Kari Piazza at karipiazza8318@gmail.com. For anyone ready to sign up 
and become a dues-paying member today, please visit the Membership link on the 
Association's website. (Currently, only checks are accepted but we will offer electronic 
forms of payment soon.) 
 
Go Lakemen!  
Maureen Mahar  
Class of 1987 
 

mailto:obx227@yahoo.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/182113249676862
mailto:karipiazza8318@gmail.com
https://www.wilsoncsd.org/Page/947

